
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

1st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Pupil reports will be sent home next Monday along with a letter inviting you to 

choose a time for your parent teacher meeting on Monday July 11th.  

If you would like to find out more about how we measure progress and achievements 

please join Rian and Tenille next week at 2.30pm on Wednesday 6th July. Please 

complete the reply slip below if you want to attend the meeting.  

Pupils will enjoy Sports Day next Thursday 7th July. Tracksuits, PE kits or any 

comfortable clothes will work well. We will send you pictures of all their 

achievements. All the pupils did a great job last week as we celebrated National 

Schools Sports Week and completed daily challenges to improve our fitness.  

Don’t forget Lauren will be running another Mindapples session on Wednesday 13th 

July – 2pm and our Carnival is Friday 15th July – 2pm. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I will be attending an assessment meeting on Wednesday 6th July at 2.30pm about 

information on how Spa measures my child’s progress. 

 

Childs Name……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer Name………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Date……….…………………………………………………………………………………… 


